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AGENCY RESPONSE TO DPB'S ECONOMIC IMPACT ANALYSIS  
 
 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis (EIA) Performed by the Virginia 
Department of Planning and Budget (DPB): 
 
 Concur with approval.  DPB’s EIA suggested that the Board consider reducing 
the length of the annual and biannual continuing education classes, which would reduce 
the compliance cost without a corresponding reduction in public health benefits.  The 
Board will carefully consider all public comment concerning the duration and cost of the 
required training. 
 
  
 


